
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0030/2023-24 Date: 11/11/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
May prosperity and happiness fill your life, with the shine of lamps and the echoes of happy 
chants and songs during the joyful celebration of Diwali. 
 

HAPPY DIWALI! 🎇 
 
The school remains closed on 13-14 of November on the account of Diwali. 

 
 
Regards,  

              Principal 
 


